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February 17, 2012

Dear Reef Gate West Owners, 
 

Effective 3/01/12 there will be a change of personnel handling our " On-Site Facility Consultant" position. After over 6 years of assistance to Reef Gate West on-site, Jack Miller is stepping down to pursue travel and other interests in his life. I guess you call it "Riding off into the Sunset" and we all want to thank Jack for all his help & assistance over the years and wish him only the very best that life can bring in the years ahead. Thank you Jack !!!!!! Good Health and Safe Travels along the Way !!!!!!!

 

This On-Site position is a key link to keeping Reef gate West organized and operating correctly. It is not a facility manager position; we have TSG Independent to do that, but there needs to be "boots on the ground", so to speak, to assist TSG, the Board, and the Members of our 72 unit community. We are fortunate to have an owner willing to assist and fill this contracted position. Amy and Jim Flores in unit 15 have agreed to take on this position effective 3/01. Amy & Jim have a career in real estate and property management and have been residents here for 4 years. They are well suited to take on this role and have a vested interest in keeping our community a great place to live and visit.

 

Amy & Jim will work as a team here at Reef gate. We want to emphasize to the membership that this position is NOT to take on the roles that TSG Independent provides us; ie, customer service, accounting, key and parking pass issuance, Palmer room contracts, etc, etc. They will assist with emergency and operating issues at the facility; have access to unit keys and communicate to owners & TSG in such cases; coordinate with HOA contractors and management when necessary;  communicate with owner contractors on-site when necessary; do" walk arounds" to insure our maintenance, visiting contractors, and that CC&R's are enforced, etc,etc. Let's continue to go to TSG for our routine needs while Amy & Jim cover the facility issues that come up weekly.

 

If need be, Amy & Jim can been reached @ cell # 760-522-2478 and also via email @ amy@seasellrealty.com after 2/29/12. We want to thank them for assuming this contractor role and wish them continuing success in the future. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 Reef Gate West Board Of Directors
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